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P-2490 Titled: Supplemental Summer Food
Final Report - Club Memorandum of Understanding

Final Report to Mary Shackleton satisfying Rotary's Matching Funds Project for Fopd Pantries

First and foremost, thank you for granting the South Shore Rotary of Staten lslan{ with a

matching funds grant of S1,617.00 at the end of 2Ot8. That amount was matche{ by South

Shore Rotary for a total of: 53,234.00. We utilized the monies to purchase six (6) $500
ShopRite gift cards to be distributed to the six of the most needy food pantries on Staten lsland

{there are over 40 pantries). The residual $234.00 was judiciously utilized to provide lunches at

the two Rotary meetings (Feb. 14 and Feb. 28) for the award recipients.

The distribution of the gift cards was as follows:

o UAME Church Food Pantry, Rev. Maggie Howard

o New Lane Senior Center, Charles Ayr (we hand carried this award as Mr. Ayr is

wheelchair bound).

o Yeshiva of Staten lsland, Rabbi Yudkowsky

o Catholic Charities of Staten lsland (Mount Loretto), Michelle LaVignera, Diiector of
Social Services

o St. Adalbert's/St. Roch's Church food pantry, Fr. Albin Roby, Pastor

o St. Margaret/Mary Church food pantry, Mary and Robert Puccio

Attached are photographs of the recipients accepting (and very much appreciatin[)their
awards along with some written thank you notes we received.

Also attached is the receipt from Shoprite for the six -5500 gift certificates purchNsed on

February tt,20t9. Please advise if you want the original receipts.

Submitted by Michael Kormanik, on behalf of iohn Vernazza, President of South Shore Rotary.

Service Above Self
District 7230


